
 

For more information, please contact Dave Perry, EMAC Coordinator:  

Phone: (803) 609-3644;   Email: dperry@emd.sc.gov  

 

 

WHO: 
Local, State, and SCNG 

representatives with 

deployable assets 

 

 

WHAT: 
Workshop to develop 

and/or update Mission 

Ready Packages and discuss 

reimbursement procedures. 

 

 

WHERE:  
SCEMD (Training Annex) 

2779 Fish Hatchery Road 

West Columbia, SC 29172 
 

 

WHEN: 
January 15, 2025               

10:00 am-12:00 pm 

 

 

REGISTRATION: 
To register, please visit: 

www.scemdlms.org.  

Deadline: 

January 14, 2025 
 

WHY: The South Carolina Emergency Management Division is 

hosting a two-hour workshop for local, state agency, and National 

Guard representatives to develop new or update existing Mission 

Ready Packages (MRP) in support of the Emergency Management 

Assistance Compact (EMAC). MRPs are specific response and 

recovery resources organized, developed, and trained prior to a 

disaster. Your MRPs enhance the timeliness of state response and 

mutual aid.  

 

Training: During the workshop, attendees will be introduced to the 

EMAC process, ways to expedite deployment, and critical 

reimbursement milestones associated with post-deployment.  

 

MRP Development: Assistance will be provided to organizations 

updating existing MRPs or developing new MRPs. Existing and 

example MRPs will be provided for modification during training.  

 

Agenda 

• Informational Briefings (EMAC process, reimbursement, 

MRPs) 

• MRP Updates and Development 

• Reimbursement 

EMAC Workshop – Overview, 

The Mission Ready Package & 

Reimbursement Procedures

http://www.scemdlms.org/

